
MEMORANDUM 
 
December 17, 2014 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Jennifer Nanek, Assistant to the City Manager/Deputy City Clerk 
 
RE:  Legislative Delegation Hearing – January 13, 2015 
 
SYNOPSIS: This is a discussion on topics to be presented at the Legislative delegation hearing 

on January 13, 2015. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Commission discuss possible topics or requests to be presented 
to the Polk County Legislative Delegation at its hearing on January 13.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Each year before session the Polk County Legislative Delegation holds a hearing to listen to the 
requests and concerns of the county, its municipalities, and the public before session begins. 
 
Mayor Fultz will attend and present a list of issues of concern to the City of Lake Wales.  Staff is 
seeking direction from the commission on what topics should be presented. 
 
Possible discussion items suggested by staff include: 
 

- Support funding of FRDAP Grants as the City of Lake Wales has submitted a grant for 
lighting at the Soccer Park.  Also thanks for their support of the skate park grant. 

- Funding Support for Florida’s Libraries 

OTHER OPTIONS 
 
Do not make a presentation to the delegation. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
None 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
None 
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